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Product Discontinuance Notification––PDN# 0000429895 

May 26, 2025 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We would like to inform you that Moxa is going to discontinue the V2201-E1-T-W7E. This 

discontinuation is because of the end of support for Windows 7 Embedded, which will no longer be 

available as an operating system option for the V2201 Series. The V2201 Series itself will continue to 

be available. Supported operating systems will still include Windows 10 IoT Enterprise 2016/2019/2021 

and Linux Debian 9. For detailed OS options, refer to the table below. This discontinuation process will 

begin on June 3, 2025. 

 

If you need any of these discontinued products for an existing project, contact your Moxa sales 

representative to place orders before the last-buy date: July 15, 2025. Also, note that last-buy orders 

may be subject to availability. 

Review the details below to determine how these discontinuances will affect your products and/or 

operations. 

 

Which products will be discontinued? 

The following products will be discontinued. Also, see the models recommended to replace the soon 

to-be-discontinued models, as well as when the replacement models will be available for order. 

Discontinued Recommended Replacement Available for Order 

V2201-E1-T-W7E V2201-E1-T Available Now 

 

Applicable differences in specifications 

In this table, we list the difference in specifications between the discontinued products and the 

recommended replacement products. 

Specification V2201-E1-T-W7E (Discontinued) V2201-E1-T (Replacement) 

Supported OS ⚫ Windows Embedded Standard 

7 (WS7E) 64-bit 

⚫ Windows 10 Embedded IoT 

Enterprise 2016 LTSB Entry 64-bit  

⚫ Windows 10 Embedded IoT 

Enterprise 2019 LTSC Entry 64-bit  

⚫ Windows 10 Embedded IoT 

Enterprise 2021 LTSC Entry 64-bit  

⚫ Linux Debian 9 OS image (Kernel 

4.9)  

⚫ Linux Debian 11/Ubuntu 

20.04/CentOS 7.9 drivers 



 

Form number: HQ-PD.150 Version: 2.1 Page 2/2 
 

 

Please note that all service rules (e.g., warranty) still apply to discontinued products. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mandy WM Yang at MandyWM.Yang@moxa.com, or contact 

your regional sales representative. 


